

## **Dear Parent/Carers**

From the 25<sup>th</sup> May 2018, there are new regulations regarding the storing, processing and sharing of information.

With this in mind, we would like to reassure our parents that Glazebury CE Primary School is GDPR compliant and is registered with the information Commissioner's Office (ICO) upon your return to school on the 4<sup>th</sup> June 2018.

Data that is given to school is stored away on password protected computers and/or lockable cupboards/room. If you have any questions about your personal data, please contact:

Mr Simon Jones, via the school office on 0161 775 2935

Or email: <a href="mailto:sthelens">sthelens</a> primary head@warrington.gov.uk

This is a reciprocal arrangement made to ensure impartiality.

Further to this new legislation we have updated our **annual consent forms** and **data collection forms** in which you are required to confirm contact details given to school to indicate consent has been given.

Please find within this site a number of policies relating to GDPR.

- Pupil Privacy Policy
- Parent Privacy Policy
- Data Protection Policy

Regards

Mrs Mowbray